
 
 
 

VIA EMAIL:  larrah@ky-news.com 

  advanceyeoman@gmail.com 

 

 

Kentucky Publishing Inc.  

1540 McCracken Blvd.  

Paducah, KY 42001  

 

February 1, 2022 

 

RE:   Legal Notice Advertisement 

Site Name:  Barlow 

 

Dear Ms. Workman: 

 

Please publish the following legal notice advertisement in the next available edition of the  

Advance Yeoman: 

 

NOTICE 

Cellco Partnership, d/b/a Verizon Wireless has filed an application with the 

Kentucky Public Service Commission ("PSC") to construct a new wireless 

communications facility on a site located at Steve Denton Road, Barlow, KY, 

42024 (North Latitude: (37° 06' 42.15", West Longitude 89° 02' 44.58"). You 

may contact the PSC for additional information concerning this matter at: 

Kentucky Public Service Commission, Executive Director, 211 Sower 

Boulevard, P.O. Box 615, Frankfort, Kentucky 40602. Please refer to docket 

number 2022-00016 in any correspondence sent in connection with this 

matter. 

 

After this advertisement has been published, please forward a tearsheet copy, affidavit of  

publication, and invoice to Clark, Quinn, Moses, Scott & Grahn, LLC, 320 N. Meridian Street, 

Indianapolis, IN 46204 or by email to ebw@clarkquinnlaw.com. Please call me or Elizabeth 

Bentz Williams, in our offices at (317) 637-1321 if you have any questions.  Thank you for your 

assistance. 

 

Sincerely 

 
Elizabeth Bentz Williams 

Clark, Quinn, Moses, Scott & Grahn, LLC 
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